
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

CALLING ALL COMMUNITY MINDED PEOPLE OF CARTERTON 

Come along for the first litter pick of 2024 and help us in our 

efforts to reduce litter in our Town – every little bit counts 

and it really does make a difference. So, please join us if you 

can and help make Carterton a more pleasant area to live, 

work and relax in. 

 
The “Pick” is on Sunday 28th January starting at 10.00am 

through to midday.  The meeting point is the Town Hall in 

the Market Square and the Town Council provide all the 

equipment needed. 

 
As well as helping to improve the environment we live in, it 

is also a good opportunity to meet like-minded people and 

make new friends. 

 
So – come on – what are you waiting for?  Let’s join 
together and see what a difference we can make. 

For more information/details 

please contact 

sylviaandpete04@yahoo.co.uk
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